
BULLETIN
No. 3

Removal of chicane UPDATE
It turns out that there has unfortunately been a mistake in bulletin 2 where it appears that
the chicane at 10.75 on SS3/6 has been removed.
Unfortunately, this is not correct as it is the chicane on a total of kilometer 8.92 that has
been removed. Page 19 block 6.
Sorry about this.
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